

Ms. Linda Crill Linda Crill Enterprises 11115 Watermans Drive Reston, VA 20191

Dear Ms. Crill,

It was a pleasure to talk with you after your program on June 4th. I was deeply impressed by your ability to relate to our employees and our goals.

The enthusiasm in the room was not just for your storytelling, but the audience's immediate ability to relate to your message of resiliency. I noticed heads nodding along and around the room as you described your challenges and engaged with our employees. You encouraged members of our agency to open up to their peers and share their own experiences, and relate them back to your message. It was a wonderful reminder to our employees on how they can support each other through difficult times and help one another face life's "blind curves."

The committee found your involvement in the planning process integral to the event. Your flexibility allowed our employees to speak with one another as you facilitated the conversation with our panel members.

I wish you well in your continued speaking career and would highly recommend you in the future.

Sincerely,

DAVITA VANCE-COOKS

Director

U.S. Government Publishing Office

and the property of the second of the secon